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23rd September 2024 

 

Dear parents, 

We have our first Year 5 and 6  girl’s football league fixture coming up on Tuesday 1st October at St 

Nicholas Leisure Centre Astroturf Pitch, Warwick (CV34 4QY). This is the first of four fixtures over 

the coming academic year.  

Parking is available at a small cost as it is a council car park adjoining St. Nicholas Park.  

The timings are 4.00pm to 5.30pm and we will require parents to organise their own transport to 

and from the event. The first kick off is at 4pm so a prompt arrival would be helpful. We will allow 

your child to leave school early if you feel this is necessary.  

This is a 7 a side match and all players are required to wear trainers or AstroTurf football boots and 

shin pads. We will provide a football kit and would appreciate if this could be washed and returned 

to school as soon as possible after the event. 

The children who have indicated they would like to play are:  

Molly, Amelia, Ivy, Josie, Niamh, Eliza and Evie (Hopefully this list will help you to organise 

transport) 

We are kindly being helped out by  a parent who will act as our referee and coach for this event. 

The children will know who this is by the time of the fixture. Please note parents are responsible for 

their child for the duration of the event.  

Please reply by email to finance@thepriorsschool.co.uk by Thursday 26th September to let us know 

if your child will be participating. We will need to know as soon as possible if your child cannot take 

part so we can arrange a replacement. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs. Logan 

Owls Teacher 
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